
 

MEMORANDUM 

 
 

SAN MATEO COUNTY BUSINESS LICENSE BOARD 

 

 

 DATE:  September 12, 2018 

 TO:   Interested Parties 

 FROM:  Deb Robinson, Zoning Hearing Officer Secretary 

 SUBJECT:  Cancellation Notice for the San Mateo County Business License Board 

 

 

  The September 19, 2018 meeting of the San Mateo Business License Board has been cancelled. 

  

 The next meeting of the San Mateo Business License Board is scheduled for October 18, 2018. 

 

 If you have any questions regarding meetings, please contact Tiare Peña at (650) 363-1850. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


